
PETs 

wait-

ing 

dis-

tribution. 

 

 

CBS news correspondent, Dean Reynolds, did 

a story on PET in Leighton which aired late 

December.  This story highlighted PET Inter-

national and all 22 affiliates. 

 

New lighting has enhanced the work areas in 

the PET shop thanks to De Vries Electric. 

 

Thanks to Vermeer Corp., for the steel and 

now the painting of the steel parts has re-

sulted in a more durable and professional fin-

ish. 

 

Geetings, Inc. provides warehouse space for 

building supplies and Pier-

son Seed Co. supplies ware-

house space for completed  

MISSION STATEMENT 

Reflect the love of Jesus by bringing mobility 

and   dignity to those in developing countries who are unable to walk and provide 

the opportunity for meaningful work for volunteers. 

 
N E W S L E T T E R  D A T E  

GIVING 

THANKS TO 

GOD FOR:  

 CBS News 

 New Lighting 

 Steel & Painting 

 Read-a-thon 

 Build Day 

 New Equipment 

 Warehouse 

 #500 

 

A Photo of one of the recipients in Pakastan receiving a PET 

built in Leighton  and  delivered through the Helping Hand  

Relief and Development Organization. 

Pella Community Foundation purchased for PET a new 

steel cutting saw.  This gift makes such a difference in 

the quality of PETs. 

 

www.petia.org 
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 AS PET IA-LEIGHTON CONTINUES, WE ASK FOR  

YOUR PRAYERS AND FINANCIAL SUPPORT                                               

NAME:__________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:_______________________________________ 

   _________________________________________ 

E-MAIL:_________________________________________ 

Employer matching gift:_____________________________ 

Gift $________   Memorial   Birthday   Anniversary   In Honor 

THANK YOU for your gift and to God be the Glory! 

Please send this form with 

your tax deductible gift to: 

PET IA-Leighton 

100 Kirkwood St. 

Pella, IA 50219 

info@petia.org 

Thank you, Lord, for using the 

children of the Sully Christian 

Grade School to share with oth-

ers in need.  In February, they 

had a read-a-thon and PET was 

the recipient of the funds to 

build 14 PETs. 

   

 
2 Peoria ladies assisting with 

making the PET t-shirts. 
BUILD DAY 

   

On March 8, the PET shop and Bill’s shop was a beehive of activity.  Members 

of the Peoria CRC built 14 PETs that day, and provided the funds to pay for 

the building and shipping of those PETs and more. 

We praise God for working through His people. 

Contacts for presentations and 

tours of the shops in Leighton: 

Bill Bruxvoort 

Bill’s Wood Shop 

(641)780-0464 

Pete Verhey 

PET Shop 

(641)204-1972 

 


